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Subject: Flag instruction for COSMO faulty fire doors

(Marshall Islands)

   

   ▪ The Marshall Islands Administration recently issued Marine Safety Advisory 

No. 12-18, attached herewith, in order to provide instructions for 

shipowners/operators regarding the faulty fire doors manufactured by COSMO 

CO.,Ltd and the main contents are as follows. 

    
A. Criteria

 (1) A-60, A-0, and B-15 class fire doors; 

 (2) certified to MED Modules B and D, type-approved by DNV-GL;

 (3) produced between November 2013 and July 2017. 
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B. Action to be taken by shipowners/operators

 (1) confirm the condition of fire doors and carry out proper repair work, if 

applicable.

 (2) If any such fire doors are found to be affected, contact the 

Administrator at technical@register-iri.com, as well as this Society.

For details, please find attachment.

 

Attachment : MSA No.12-18.  END.

  

Distributions : Ship owners & Operators, KR surveyors, Other stakeholders

Disclaimer : Although all possible efforts have been made to ensure correctness and completeness of the 
contents contained in this information service, the Korean Register of Shipping is not responsible for any 
errors or omissions made herein, nor held liable for any actions taken by any party as a result of 
information retrieved from this information service.


